

**Professor Edward Byrne AO** Vice-Chancellor and President Office of the Vice-Chancellor

24<sup>th</sup> June, 2010

**Dr Simon Angus** 

Department of Economics,

**Faculty of Business and Economics** 

**Clayton Campus** 

Dear Simon,

I have been notified by the Australian Learning and Teaching Council that you have been selected to receive a 2011 Citation for Outstanding Contributions to Student Learning. This is a wonderful achievement and on behalf of Monash University can I please pass on my congratulations and thank you for all your hard work for the University and our students.

With kind regards,

Yours sincerely,

Professor Ed Byrne AO

En Bye